

Miss Bethan Roberts
Commonwood Cottage
Riverford
Plymouth
Devon
PL6 7L|

PLYMOUTH LOCAL ACCESS FORUM

Floor I Civic Centre Plymouth PLI 2AA

Tel: 01752 307990

Fax: 01752 304819

Email: laf@plymouth.gov.uk

Web: www.plymouth.gov.uk/laf

26 June 2012

This letter constitutes formal advice from the Plymouth Local Access Forum. Plymouth City Council is required, in accordance with section 94(5) of the Countryside and Rights of Way Act 2000, to have regard to relevant advice from this forum in carrying out its functions.

When calling or telephoning please ask for: Mr Ross Johnston

Dear Miss Roberts,

I write in response to your email of resignation dated 17 June 2012.

At the Local Access Forum meeting held on 18 June 2012, your resignation was announced by Ray Fairchild, Chair. Members of the Forum wish to express their thanks for the time you have given and the vital contribution you have made to the work of the Local Access Forum.

Once again many thanks.

Yours Sincerely,

Ross Johnston, Secretary of the Plymouth Local Access Forum